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The Weald Table Tennis Club in East Sussex are holding a free open evening at their new home.

The club have moved to the sports hall at Claremont Senior School, Bodiam, TN32 5UJ, where they will be holding
the open evening on Tuesday 21st November, from 7-9pm.

Play will be on 15 tables in excellent conditions and all (ages and standards) are welcome to attend. Bats will be
provided to those who do not have them.

The club was formerly based at the High Weald Academy, Cranbrook. Chairman and head coach Ken Muhr said:

We cater for the range from beginners up to national standard, and over the years have had several England
players. We attract members from West Kent to East Sussex. Anyone interested is invited to come along next
Tuesday.

For further information, visit the club website, or contact Ken Muhr on 01580 752676 or Ken.muhr@btinternet.com
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